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USCIS Warns of Potential for Immigration Fraud 
 
Washington, D.C.– Although Congress has been debating immigration legislation, all customers should 
be advised that currently no temporary worker program exists for aliens unlawfully present in the United 
States.  Congress has not passed any legislation that would create a temporary worker program.  
Therefore, there are no benefits currently available because this program does not exist.  Customers 
should not pay any fees or fines to any person or organization claiming they can help apply for or receive 
benefits for a temporary worker program.  Be wary of persons or organizations that claim they can assist 
in applying for benefits that do not exist. 
 

– USCIS     – 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On March 1, 2003, U.S Citizenship and Immigration Services became one of three legacy INS components to join the U.S. Department of 
Homeland Security.  USCIS is charged with fundamentally transforming and improving the delivery of immigration and citizenship services, 

while enhancing the integrity of our nation's security. 
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